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NEWS AND UPDATES 

FEEDING TAMPA BAY EVENT 

02/01/2021 

Feeding Tampa Bay will continue offering its drive -thru services in the Lot 22E each 
Monday until April 26th. The Yuengling Center  parking lots will be closed to provide 
space for the recurring food -drive event. The remaining Yuengling Center lots will 
remain open for regular use. Please anticipate increased traffic on roadways in the 
vicinity of the Yuengling Center.  

All event traff ic will be permitted to enter the Yuengling Center Lots from the main 
entrance of Alumni Drive. Please pay close attention to traffic cones and bicycle 
barricades which will be used to direct inbound and outbound traffic. Event 
participants will be directe d to the distribution lane within the lot. Once the food is 
distributed, participants will be directed to leave through the south exit of lot 22F.  

The Yuengling Center parking lots will be impacted as follows:  
 
Mondays,  Feb 1st  – April  26th,  2021: USF Feeding  Tampa Bay  
 

Parking Lot  Impact on Day of Event  

22E Closed for event use  
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